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September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 7 Retreat Day 2024 

                                                                                                                   
We are pleased to inform you that we will be hosting the Year 7 retreat days in school next week. 
This half term is an important time for all the students who are settling into their new life at St John 
Bosco Arts College. The retreat day will give them the opportunity to think about how far they have 
come, to reflect on changes in their lives and to learn more about our Salesian school.  
 
The retreats will take place in school.  Please check below which form your child is in for the day of 
the retreat: 
 

➢ Monday, 23rd September: Forms 7T and 7S 
➢ Tuesday, 24th September: Forms 7J and 7O 
➢ Wednesday, 25th September: Forms 7C and 7B 

 
To cover the costs of the day we are asking for a contribution of £1 for each student and payment 
should be made via ParentPay. 
 
Students may wear their own clothes. Clothes should be suitable for an active day with craft and art 
projects. The school is not responsible for loss or damage to any student’s property. Lunch and 
breaks will take place as normal. 
 
The day is a very important part of the spiritual, moral and social development of our students and is 
a part of the school programme for Year 7, therefore, all students must attend on their specified 
day. Your co-operation in encouraging your daughter to make the most of this opportunity is 
appreciated. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

D Tomkins  

M Murphy 

 
Mrs D Tomkins, Subject Leader [RE] 
Miss M Murphy, KS3 Lead and Retreats Co-ordinator 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
PLEASE RETURN TO YOUR FORM TEACHER 

 
Student’s Name……………………………………..   Form…………….. 
 
I have been informed that my child will be taking part in a Retreat Day week commencing 
23rd September 2024. 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………………..  Date………….. 
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